
 
 

 

 

 

 

Transition and Pathways Information Session 

Preparing for Future Lifestyles 

 

We are holding an information session for students and 

families/guardians outlining how to prepare for your student’s transition from school 

 

All Henbury families/guardians are invited to attend, however we strongly  

encourage those of children in Years 9, 10, 11, 12 to take the opportunity 

 to attend and learn more about the transition steps ahead  

including services and post school options available  

 
We have invited a small cross section of service providers that are integral to the  

post school transition process for our wide range of students - including NDIS services and coordinators,  

post school employment and day program providers,  

and employment and recreation services 

 

 
Please RSVP by 29th May by returning the below slip, emailing, or phoning the school.  For further 

information please contact raylee.parker@education.nt.gov.au  or felicity.faull@education.nt.gov.au  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Yes, we would like to attend the Transition and Pathways Information Session held on Tues 29th May at 3pm 

 

Student Name: ___________________________________ 

 

Family/Guardian Names: _______________________________________________________________________ 

When:         Term 2 Week 7, Tuesday 30th May, 3pm – 4:30pm  

 

Where:        Henbury School Hall (café will be open for free light refreshments) 

 

Agenda:      3:00   Presentation by Henbury staff outlining preparations in the     

              transition process   

   3:20   Introduction and snapshot of each guest service provider 

   4:00   Connect and collect info from service providers, light afternoon tea  

   4:45  Finish 
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